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Calling on the Chicago creative 
community to collaborate: 
Design the new CCGA logo!

Submission Deadline:  February 16, 2015
Exhibition & Voting:  March 5-10, 2015
 
Calling on local artists and designers to lend your skills to develop a stellar logo  
for the newest resource for Chicago’s community gardeners: the CCGA! Submit your 
design to be displayed at the CCGA’s 2015 Annual Conference. CCGA members will vote 
on the designs at the meeting and via social media. The design with the most votes on  
March 10 will become our new logo. The artist of the winning logo will be awarded with  
a Lifetime CCGA Membership! 
 
We encourage you to join us in launching this exciting organization!

To be considered, the logo submission must follow these guidelines:

• Please include the acronym CCGA and the full name “Chicago Community Gardeners 
Association”. These elements should work together and also function independently.

• The design should reflect the idea that CCGA members live and garden in all areas  
of the city. We celebrate the diversity of Chicago’s gardening projects.

• Please provide an Artist’s Statement

• Please review and sign a Copyright Agreement

• Please provide your design as vector artwork (.AI or .EPS format)
 
Interested?
Sign up by visiting chicagocommunitygardens.org or call the number below.  
The website also contains lots of helpful background information!

Questions?
Call Amy on 312-925-2148
or email logo@chicagocommunitygardens.org


